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Significant Events: 

 

On the following dates/times Elsmere Bureau of Police officers handled the below 

incidents and seized the following drugs, money and weapons during the month. 

 

  

December  2016: 

 

Officers investigated a rash of thefts from motor vehicles along Birch, Filbert, Baltimore 

Avenues this month as well as two stolen motor vehicles.  One vehicle was stolen from 

the 200 block of Birch Avenue, which was recovered on 141 southbound and was 

involved in an accident.  Inside the recovered vehicle, officers found property that came 

from other thefts in Elsmere along with other property stolen from the Eastside of 

Wilmington.   

 

Officers did a reverse 911 in the area to warn residents to make sure they remove 

valuables and lock their vehicle doors.  

 

 

December 18 , 2016: 

 

On this date, Cpl. Mitchell and Cpl. Davis responded to the 100 block of Locust Avenue 

in reference to a suicidal person.  The reporting person advised officers that an employee 

had texted him stating they wanted to end their life.  Cpl. Davis was able to make contact 

with the individual via their cell phone and was able to obtain their location, which was 

Route 13 @ Route 273.  Officers were able to keep the subject on the phone until they 

locate them and transported them to Christiana Emergency Room for evaluation. 

 

These officers went above and beyond to seek out the location of this individual and 

established a rapport to find out their location and get them the help they needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


